
 

February 5, 2019 

 

Greetings from Glendale, 

 

We hope you are all staying safe and warm.  

 

Congratulations to our students for 96% attendance for 2nd quarter. During the month of January 

the students enjoyed learning about Earth’s changing surface as a science unit. For the 

cumulative activity the students created paper mache volcanoes. We will be painting them and 

erupting them by the end of the week. It was a very fun project which the students enjoyed 

greatly. 

 

Many students competed in the KeepMontanaGreen poster contest.  This is a contest focusing on 

wildland fire prevention. Students created posters with the Prepare, Prevent, Protect slogan. The 

posters will be sent to the KeepMontanaGreen association and if a students poster is selected it 

will be published in next years 2020 calendar. The students were very excited to participate the 

in the contest. We had a high participation rate and many wonderful entries. 

 

Once again, stay safe, stay warm. 

 

Your partners in education, 

 

Ms. Cindy Show/Mrs. Ellen Christoferson 

 

 


